Chicago Heights September 20, 1918

From Anna Samuelson, 1307 Otto Blwd, Chicago Heights, Ill..

To Mrs. F.A. Helin, R.A. PO Box 126, Matlock, Wash..


God's grace and peace!


Loved sister Lydia and family!

Thank you for your letter which we received a long time ago. We see that you have been out to the Skokomish. I am pleased that you still can meet sometime.

I want to mention, we have all health. We have cold weather already, more than usual at this time. I would have written more, but now it is just to let you know how we are doing. Both Ingaborg and Albin attend college in the daytime.

Johan Svenson in Bondeskog and Lina have been married for 25 years on the 28th and 29th of September. So there will be a double wedding in Hobert in Lina's home on the 29th. Esther wrote to  us and want us to join. So maybe we go if there is a good weather and we have health, at least Martin.

Dear greeted by all of us, Anna

I will write a letter later.

Bengt J's comment: This is a written postcard. 

